
From the office of the Grand Commander
February 2024 Supplement

Greetings Sir Knights,

I hope all Sir Knights and families are enjoying this Winter wonderland! Our Templar season is about to get very busy as we
have Commanderies working the Order of The Red Cross, Malta and three Commanderies finishing the Inspections before
our annual Grand York Rite sessions.

Grand Commandery will be doing Order of the Temple on March 23, in Augusta at the Masonic Hall at 321 Water Street.
Please check with your Commandery to see if any candidates need an Order! Also, any help on the work is always
appreciated.

Yours in Knightly Service,

S.K. Richard J. Phillips, REGC of Maine


